
3-21-13 

Tom; 

I sincerely recommend your company to anyone that needs foundation repairs. 
You showed me that everyone is not out to "Oversell" a job and did only the work 
you felt was necessary to correct the issues at hand. 

You and your crew did the job at the time and day you stated, 
plus were in and out in one day. 
Rarely do you find a man and a company of such honesty and character. 
Especially the courtesy and timeliness that your company provided. 

You will get any future business I need and feel free to have anyone call me for a reference. 

Sincerely, 

Terry Schleuse 
Allen,Tx 


